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QUESTIONS FROM THE AUGUST 31 FIREFLY OVERLOOK COMMUNITY MEETING 

1. Questions were asked about the adjacent properties to the north of our project site and if that 

was included with this submittal. 

2. Would this project include an HOA with the development? 

3. Would there be site lighting and had any consideration been given to a “dark skies” type policy? 

4. Would lots be sold to individuals or were they to be sold to a builder? 

5. Had the soils been tested for septic suitability? 

6. Concern was raised over Seaforth Road flooding at Turtle Creek during major rainfall events. 

7. Concern was raised over well depth and the effect of this development on the neighboring well-

sites water levels/ pressure. 

8. What types of septic systems would be installed? 

9. What thought has been given to extending water service from Pittsboro or the county? 

10. Will there be high speed internet? 

11. What kind of amenities would be provided in the development? 

12. When will homes be constructed? 

13. Would the site be clearcut? 

14. What would be done about stormwater run-off? 








